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* Beta Sigma Phi will host its
fourth annual Charity Golf
Tournament on April 26, at
Springfield Country Club.
Golfers from around the area
will tee off in an effort to
support their local schools.

All proceeds collected will

“benefit Foundation for Fort
Mill Schools’ Innovative
Classroom Projects Program.
Registration and check-in for
the four-man captain’s choice

“golf tournament will begin at
8:30 a.m. with a shot gun

- start at 9:30 a.m. ’

This event will mark the
fourth year that the Fort Mill/
Tega Cay Chapter of Beta
Sigma Phi, a women’s charity
organization, has hosted the
charity golf tournament. Last
year’s proceeds of $8,000
were donated to the Founda-
tion for Fort Mill Schools’
Field Trip Support. This mon-

~ ey was dispersed to each of

the eleven schools in the
district to help provide all
students with the opportunity
to experience and learn from
classroom and school field
trips.
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During the upcoming
2010-2011school year, the Fort
Mill Schools will be facing
extreme budget cuts. As the
South Carolina economy -
continues to struggle, schools
are taking hard hits. Despite
budget cuts, the Foundation
for Fort Mill Schools will
continue its Innovative Class-
room Projects Program. This
past January, this program
donated $6,500 in grants to
Fort Mill Schools. These
grants are available to teach-
ers of every grade and of
every content area. The pro-
ceeds from this year’s golf
tournament will help the
Foundation for Fort Mill
Schools to continue to fund
these grants.

For more information to
register to participate as a
golfer or sponsor, or to simply
make a donation, contact Beta
Sigma Phi at www.bspfortmil-
l.org or send an e-mail to
Heather Doran at
doranh@fort-mill.k12.sc.us.




